January 2009

Dear Parent:

Please accept our warmest congratulations! You should be very pleased that your
student's academic achievement for this school year's first semester has been awarded

Honor Roll recognition.

Enclosed you will find a window sticker signifying your son/daughter's Honor Roll status
for 1% semester. We hope you will display this with well-deserved pride. We are
pleased to award this recognition of outstanding academic achievement. Keep up the
good work!

Sincerely,

q or A
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